
Monday, March 30, 2020 @  2:20 PM 

 

Jr Conference Cancellation 
 

Ladies, 

 

The decision has been made to cancel Junior Conference April 18 

and 19 due to the COVID19 pandemic. 

 

All money sent in for registrations and meals will be refunded. 

 

If you made a room reservation in the block it has been cancelled. 

 

We will be looking into rescheduling this event for the Juniors but as 

of now there simply are no guarantees. 

 

This is so disappointing for everyone involved but the health and 

safety of our members is of utmost importance. 

 

Thank you all for your kindness and understanding. 

 

Take Care and Stay Well, 

Sue Cunniff Coughlin 

Department President 
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